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Category:Islamic belief and
doctrineThe story of Jasper, Texas,
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is a lot like the rest of this
predominantly rural area west of
Dallas — it’s been rough for a
while, but is picking up. The
Amistad Reservoir, which has taken
up residence on the Guadalupe
River, has brought new opportunity
to a town that hasn’t seen much of it
in recent years. And on Tuesday,
the Jasper City Council is set to
move forward with the selection of
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a developer to help turn the
reservoir into a hydroelectric
project that would create about 100
jobs and be used by the city and
surrounding areas for recreational
purposes. It’s part of an effort to
make something out of a barren lot
in the middle of town and stop the
rumors that the Guadalupe River is
too polluted for human use. But
with the project already on the fast
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track, residents say they’re
wondering how to keep what
they’ve been told is a nuisance from
becoming a reality. “I’ve been here
for 41 years and I’ve seen this city
come up. This is my first time ever
seeing anything like this,” said
Ginny Richards, a lifelong resident
who lives across the street from the
reservoir. Richards’ husband, Allen,
has been seeing the project coming
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for more than a year now and says
that while he understands the need
for change, he wants to make sure
the plan is done right. “It’s not
going to be easy,” he said. “We’ve
just got to make sure we don’t make
the same mistakes the city made
before.” According to the city of
Jasper’s latest master plan, the first
phase of the project would include
creating an electric generating
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station and constructing a dam and
spillway for the Guadalupe River.
To do that, the project needs to
secure funding through the Texas
Natural Resource Conservation
Commission, which would assign it
a priority for funding. That’s where
the city’s short term planning group
comes in. The city is hoping the
group will issue a request for
proposals from developers who
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would be awarded contracts if the
projects makes it to the next step.
One of the things the city and the
planning group are looking for is
whether a developer will be willing
to take on responsibility for any
damage caused by the new dam. If
a developer can promise to
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